
Friday 16th June 2017 

Reception  

Next week, we will be continuing our topic ‘On the farm’. Our children are so excited for 

the trip to White Post Farm on Tuesday! Throughout the week we will be creating a 

panoramic farmyard display, looking at the lifecycle of a chicken and making scarecrows! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                

Things you can do at home:  

 Talk to your child about what they got up to on our trip to the farm. Can they tell you 

what animals they saw? Which were their favourite? Can they tell you the events of 

the day in order?   

 Watch ‘Down on the farm’ on Cbeebies: 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/cbeebies/episodes/b0798kz4  

 Read some farmyard stories with your child and ask them to talk about the animals in 

the story. If you don’t have any, we have lots of farm stories in our school library!  

 

                                                                                                                                                               

Sound of the Week: 

Trip to the farm on Tuesday 
Just a reminder that it is school uniform and 

suitable footwear should be worn. Don’t 

forget lunch if you have chosen to provide 

your own, and sun cream and hats if the 

weather is nice (we will let you know nearer 

the time). 

 

Signs of the Week: 

      

    

 

          

 

       

 

      

Can you practise saying and 

writing the sound at home? 

What different things can 

you find that start with 

the sound ‘y’? 

 

Activity Money 
A huge thank you to those who have paid 

this term’s activity money. Activity money is 

£3 per term so if you have not yet paid 

then please send it into the office or to 

your child’s teacher before the end of term. 

Thank you.  

 

 
 

Summer is finally here! 
Please can we remind you to bring in sun hats 

and sun cream on days when it is particularly 

sunny. Our children spend a lot of time 

outdoors and we will be talking to them about 

the importance of keeping themselves safe in 

the sun! 

Our children have access to their water 

bottles all day and so therefore drinks from 

home are not needed to be brought into 

school, thank you. 

 

 
 

‘Down a horn up a horn 

and under his head.’ 

Keep on practising! 
Don’t forget to practise reading and writing 

at home, every little helps! Our children 

have really enjoyed making up and writing 

their own sentences about different 

pictures. Attached to this newsletter are 

some pictures you can use at home, along 

with some example sentences and red 

words. Please encourage your children to 

write these independently, using their 

phonics skills. Please bring in any sentences 

they write, we would love to see them! 
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